
 

PRESS RELEASE for immediate release 

 

January 23, 2025 

Contact: Catherine Leifeld,  

Prevail Bank Regional Marketing Specialist  

PH: (715) 785-2231 x1234 Email: cleifeld@prevail.bank  

 

Deml & Scheunemann Reelected to  

Prevail Mutual Holdings, Inc. Board 

Prevail Bank is pleased to announce that Jeannie Deml, President & CEO of Enerquip Thermal Solutions 

(Medford), and Mark Scheunemann, Certified Public Accountant for Legacy Accounting (Stevens Point), 

were voted in by membership to continue in their roles as Board Directors of Prevail Mutual Holdings, 

Inc. for the next three years. 

The Annual Meeting of Prevail Mutual Holdings, Inc. took place January 15 where Randy Zietlow, 

Inspector of the Election, confirmed that directors Deml and Scheunemann were reelected. 

Other members of the Prevail Mutual Holdings, Inc. Board are William Weiland, Dean Carter, Gregory 

Krug, Michael Schaefer, and Nathan Quinnell. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured (L to R):  Jeannie Deml & Mark Scheunemann  
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